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Andrew Grant

2724 E. Melissa St.

West Covina, CA 91792

 

November 19, 2019

 

 

Dear Willamette National Forest,

 

To Whom It May Concern,

 

Recently I have been made aware of the recent changes being implemented within the Deschutes and

Willamette National Forests' Wilderness areas.

 

The Forest Service should implement other, less restrictive management tools prior to implementing limited-entry

day-use permits. Examples include educational programs focused on leave no trace practices, administrative

signage, revegetation and restoration projects to address areas of concern, and installation of toilet facilities

and/or wag bag stations to address human waste issues.

 

This sort of education goes beyond the trailhead, and into our communities, fostering better practices for the

future.

 

Please reconsider.

 

Thank you.

 

 

Sincerely,

Andrew Grant

 


